
March 27, 2023, HBR Alert 
 

 

 

    

 

eBenefits is Down 
  

Please be aware that the eBenefits platform is currently down and can 
not be accessed. Benefitfocus has alerted the State Health Plan that it 
is likely not going to be up and running today, March 27.  

The Eligibility and Enrollment Support Center is open, but 
representatives are limited in the assistance they can provide.  

The Plan will send another alert out when we have additional updates.  

Thank you for your patience.  
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